

In a special school board meeting held April 11th, the Arlington School Board voted to include the Arlington Community Preschool into the Arlington School District. Starting in August of 2023 the Arlington Preschool will be part of the school district and will follow the school district calendar. The tentative days will be Monday through Thursday 7:45 am to 3:30pm. All enrollments will be through the grade school office and preschool teachers will be district employees.

We are excited for this change and believe it will benefit all that are involved.

